
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
THE HILLINGDON (NO. )(SPEED LIMIT)ORDER 2013 
SHRUBS ROAD PROPOSED 40MPH SPEED LIMIT 

Hillingdon Council gives notice that it intends to make this Order under 
Section 84 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effect of which will be 
to reduce the maximum speed limit from national speed limit to 40 m.p.h. on 
Shrubs Road from the Borough Boundary with Three Rivers District Council to 
its junction with Northwood Road. Copies of the proposed Order together with 
the Council’s statement of reasons for the proposal can be seen at Harefield 
Library during opening hours and by appointment at the Civic Centre, 
Uxbridge during normal office hours for 21 days following the date on which 
this notice is published. Further information can be obtained by telephoning 
Residents Services Directorate on 01895 277879. If you wish to comment on, 
or object to the proposals please write by 3rd July 2013, stating grounds for 
objection and your home address, to Transport and Projects, Residents 
Services, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 
4W/06/CH/13920. Dated this 12th day of June 2013. 
JEAN PALMER  
Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents Services. 
 
 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
The proposed reduction in speed limit is intended to reduce accident risk and 
promote road safety. The proposal has been agreed by the Cabinet Member 
for Planning, Transportation and Recycling to proceed to formal consultation.  
 


